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From: Fong, Jonathan@Energy [mailto:Jonathan.Fong@energy.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 2:39 PM

To: Roger Mobley

Subject: RE: HECA Wasco Coal Transloading Facility

Thanks for the quick reply Roger. | can appreciate your position. If you could kindly notify us when
Savage Coal submits a formal application we would appreciate reviewing the application with your staff
at that time.

Thank you again,

Jonathan Fong

California Energy Commission
STEP Division

1516 Ninth Street, MS 40
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512
(916) 654-5005
Jonathan.Fong@energy.ca.gov

From: Roger Mobley [mailto:romobley@CI.WASCO.CA.US]
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 2:25 PM

To: Fong, Jonathan@Energy

Cc: Keri Cobb

Subject: RE: HECA Wasco Coal Transloading Facility

Jonathan we have had some conversations with Savage Coal about amending their CUP but at the
present time they have not submitted any application and as such there is nothing to discuss really until
they do. The question of the possible CEQA process for us will not be determined until we see an
application package. Also until we receive an application | am reluctant to spend staff time on this
matter. As such | would prefer to postpone any conversation.

Roger Mobley
Planning Director

From: Fong, Jonathan@Energy [mailto:Jonathan.Fong@energy.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 2:13 PM

To: Roger Mobley

Subject: HECA Wasco Coal Transloading Facility

Good afternoon Roger,

| few weeks ago | spoke with you over the phone about the possible Conditional Use Permit amendment
for the Savage Coal facility as part of the HECA project.

The Project Manager for the Energy Commission Eric Solorio as well as a few of the senior management
staff would like to set up a conference call with you to discuss the permitting process and your
anticipated CEQA review of the CUP amendment. As you may know, Energy Commission staff has
recently published our Preliminary Staff Assessment of the HECA project and the document is currently
being circulated for comment. In advance of public workshops and a business meeting with the Energy
Commissioners, our PM would like to speak with you briefly to confirm where you are in the process and
ask a few questions.



If you are free, we would like to set up a conference call with you next week either Tuesday 8/20 or
Wednesday 8/21. We do not anticipate the call being longer than 45 minutes, but we would like to
coordinate with our management staff. If you have availability either of those days, please let us know
and | will set up the call on our end.

Thank you very much for your help on this project.

Jonathan Fong

California Energy Commission
STEP Division

1516 Ninth Street, MS 40
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512
(916) 654-5005
Jonathan.Fong@energy.ca.gov
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